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      9th February 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have now booked flights and therefore we feel very confident that our senior rugby tour to South Africa will go ahead this Summer. 
To help with our fundraising for playing kit, leisurewear and transport to the airport we have two fantastic items to auction to the 
highest bidder. 
1 - Thank you to Peter Kelly - TBSHS parent and Managing Director of Worcester Warriors - for donating a hospitality box at Sixways 
Stadium. This is a great opportunity for a family, group of friends or business to enjoy the action in style. The Box is fit for 20 
comfortably, a main meal is included and cheese and biscuits at half time . Hospitality staff will serve drinks and there is a fan zone 
for pre-game drinks and music. It will be a great day ! There is parking on site also  and the box would normally sell this for £1650.00 
Premiership rugby is thriving at present with fast-flowing rugby being played by all teams so the Worcester-Saracens game should 
deliver plenty of entertainment. 
 
 

 
 
 

2 - The second item is a Holiday Home in Camps Bay, near Cape Town, South Africa. Our tour operator, LWTL, own a luxury holiday 
home in the beautiful Camps Bay and are happy to offer a five-night stay (16th July arrival for five nights) as an auction item. The 
property sleeps 8. You can view the property and watch a video by clicking on the link below. The cover charge is £250 and 
therefore any amount we raise above this amount will go directly to the tour fundraising. 
http://www.homeaway.com/vacation-rental/p99225 
 

                       
 
If you are interested in placing a bid or finding out further information about either of these items please get in touch with Mr 
Paine – david.paine@tbshs.org  
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